April 20,2022



326 Green Oaks Drive Columbus, MS 39705 (662) 328-3879 E-mail greenoaksgc1@gmail.com

Hello members,

Quick update on our annual meeting. We had 17 members attend. Believe it or not that was more than our meeting last year. Congratulations to our Board members that were elected: Billy Jenkins, Bill Dunnam and Amanda Randle. The board members who remained on the board are Vickey Evans ,Katy Holloway, Gene Davenport and Dan Gottschalk. New officers are Vickey Evans (President), Bill Dunnam (Vice President), and Amanda Randle (Secretary/Treasurer). The Board as a whole could use your support for all the decisions they make ,which, they feel is in the best interest of Green Oaks. That being said, our previous board worked hard all last summer and especially during the winter trying to keep us a float. We resulted in having to extend our note at The Bank of Vernon. A big shout to Roger and Dan for a job well done. Our note was approved and with that the current board is going to make sure to the best of our ability that we spend the money wisely. Our goal is to replace sprinkler heads around all eighteen greens and to rebuild greens 1-5.

Enough about the board. As members please take the time to observe any signs that Rock may put out on the course. Those signs are put out with the best intention to better Green Oaks. Please respect the signs

and set an example for our green fee players.

We are no longer renting our cart sheds as storage sheds to outside individuals. You will be able to rent a shed as long as we have extra sheds available. You have to be a member and the shed has to be in your name. You will be responsible for the payment each month. Sheds we have rented now to nonmembers have to have the shed vacated by April 30th 2022. If you are a member and renting an extra shed please make sure you inform the pro shop or myself of your shed building (i.e. A,B,C or D) and shed number. We are also trying to update all our membership files. We need your shed building letter and shed number where you store your cart . If you receive your statement and news letter thru e-mail please make sure we have the correct address. Green Oaks has a new email, greenoaksgc1@gmail.com. Please make sure to note this change.

If you have any clubs you would like to donate to Green Oaks, please leave them in the pro shop. We have made the best rental sets we can with the clubs we have now. The remainder of the clubs are going to be for sale ranging between \$1.00 - \$3.00. Proceeds will be used to purchase new flags for the course.

Reminder of some of the things we have during the week. Draw scrambles are on Wednesdays at 5:00 pm. Drawing for partners will begin at 4:45pm. On the first and third Thursdays of the month, we have steak night. If you have never attended a steak night, you are missing out.

That my friends is the rest of the story. Have fun golfing and remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,

Vickey Evans Club President

